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Graduate Council Agenda 

August 28, 2023 

 

 

A. Welcome new members 
B. Graduate School Enrollment Policy Discussion: 

1. Dr. McGee gave an overview of the policy – Suggestion that changing the graduate course 
load limit to 16 hrs due to the 4 credit courses that put some students over the current limit 
of 15 credit hours. Dr. Paul Trogen motioned this change and Dr. Wendy Doucette 
seconded 

2. “Doctoral students should not enroll in 5xx7 and 5956 courses.  However, in exceptional 
circumstances with the approval of the Dean of the Graduate School students may enroll in 
a course to continue progress towards their degree.” Dr. Paul Trogen motions to make this 
change to part C of the policy – Passed 

 

C. Graduate School Updates 
a. Dr. McGee – No Updates 
b. Dr. Bartoszuk – No Updates 
c. Dr. Kirkby – No Updates 

 

D. Updates from Shadow Team – No Update 

 

E. Questions/Concerns 

 

F. Next Meeting September 25th at 1 PM 

 


